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Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 8:08 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re. APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130
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Dear council representative,

The area proposed for building of a rubbish tip is in close proximity to dense residential developments, shops and
childcare center/schools, on an increasingly congested road. By allowing this proposal to go ahead, you are

preventing lidcombe to grow as an urban center, and contradicts all the investments in housing (ie lidcombe rise)
and infrastructure around this area.

I sincerely hope you reconsider this proposal- as a resident of this area, | believe it is highly detrimental to
lidcombe's liveability and potential for future growth in the future.

Best regards,
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